
 
For Immediate Release : December 22, 2018 

 
Contact: Jayne Hughes, Education Director 
Buffalo Arts Studio 2495 Main Street, Suite 500 
Buffalo, New York 14214 
(716) 833-4450 x11 
education@buffaloartsstudio.org 
www.buffaloartsstudio.org 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
BUFFALO, NY - Buffalo Arts Studio is excited to share its forthcoming roster of educational 
programming for Winter 2019. Our award-winning educational resources include art classes which 
span the range of artistic media, including acrylic painting, pottery on the wheel, and Life Drawing. 
 
Additionally, Buffalo Arts Studio has an exciting lineup of classes and topics for our Jump Start 
students. Jump Start affords opportunities to economically disadvantaged youths and populations 
in the form of free, or reduced admission, workshops with locally renowned artists, and the 
opportunity to receive feedback on portfolios and artwork for those students who might be 
interested in pursuing the arts past primary education. 
 
Buffalo Arts Studio continues to be a space for arts access, and inclusive learning experiences for 
children, adults, and arts professionals alike. We sincerely hope you will join us as we endeavor 
upon our new term of educational offerings. For class information, deadlines, and more information 
on our Jump Start program, please contact Jayne Hughes, Education Director at the information 
provided above. 
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Buffalo Arts Studio is a not-for-profit arts organization whose mission is to provide affordable studio space and regular public 
exposure for regional, national, and international artists through exhibitions, and to enrich the community with art classes, mural 
programs, and public art. Buffalo Arts Studio is located at 2495 Main Street, Suite 500, Buffalo, NY 14214.  The gallery is open 
Tuesday-Friday, 11 a.m.-5 p.m. 
  
Buffalo Arts Studio’s Educational Programming receives major support from: 
Bring Art Buffalo, Cameron and Jane Baird Foundation, Children’s Foundation of Erie County, City of Buffalo, Community 
Foundation, Emerging Philanthropists of Color, Erie County Cultural Funding, Garman Foundation, Josephine Goodyear 
Foundation, M&T Bank, John R. Oishei Foundation, Simple Gifts Fund, Rigidized Metals, and New York State Council on the Arts 
with the support of Governor Andrew Cuomo and the New York State Legislature 
 

Please note that Buffalo Arts Studio will be CLOSED December 23 - January 1, 2019. 
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